

April 16, 2019

Dr. Roger Alber The Happy Place Books Foundation, Inc P.O. Box 1344 Massillon, OH 44648

Dear Sir,

Thank you for the opportunity to say thank you for your ongoing ministry of making books available to The Salvation Army. I have been told specifically about the book "Gingerboy's Search for Christmas" by Joanne Kimberly and its distribution through various Corps in the Eastern Territory.

Let me also take this opportunity to recommend your work to the various partners and funders you enlist to further your good work. Proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ in language that is understandable to even the youngest reader fulfills the mission of The Salvation Army.

Keep up the good work and thanks for including ministry of The Salvation Army in your efforts.

May God Bless You,

H. Dean Hinson, Lt. Colonel National Secretary for Program